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School Re-Opening 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

 

     “School is a building which has four walls with tomorrow inside.” – Lon Watters 

 

     Thanks to technology for keeping the education going for our kids during the tough 

times. It’s now time for the School campuses to re-open, after a prolonged period of time. 

 

As per the Government directives, C M International School has planned to reopen physical 

classes for Grade I – VIII shifting from virtual to physical learning will be back on track 

soon. Back-to-school has arrived! We hope that students are excited and all set for back to 

normal.  

We assure our parents that standard operation procedures will be followed for re-opening of 

the school and parents are requested to encourage and guide their wards for physical classes 

in the school. 

We wish to share with you our preparedness and expectation from parents as well as 

students to make this comeback a success.  

School Preparedness 

⮚ A Task Force/Committee is formed in the school for management and monitoring the 

re-opening procedures in the school.  

⮚ Safety of students and employees is going to be our top most priority. 

⮚ The whole school is thoroughly sanitized using recommended disinfectants, including 

classrooms, stairs, corridors, restrooms, staffroom and common rooms. Sanitization of 

the entire campus is going to be a regular practice and will be done on daily basis.  

⮚ Hand sanitizers are placed at the appropriate places. 

⮚ Temperature screening and oximeter checking is compulsory at the entry. 

⮚ Our school staff is vaccinated. 

⮚ Our school has made a provision for a separate Isolation Unit for handling emergency 

situations.  

⮚ Provision for medical care along with updated First-Aid Kit has been made available 

in the isolation unit. 

⮚ Covid-19 awareness boards are displayed in the school premises for spreading 

awareness amongst the students. 



⮚ Training for staff is conducted on a regular basis with the following topics being 

covered Hygiene, Cough Etiquettes, Social Distancing, Covid-19 appropriate 

behaviour, etc. 

 

 

School Routine to be followed during Physical classes 

⮚ Students should sanitize their hands before entering school campus and their respective 

classroom. 

⮚ Timetable will be shared. 

⮚ No assemblies will be conducted. 

⮚ Students will be given permanent seats. One student per bench and strict instructions 

will be given to avoid changing places. 

⮚ Sanitizers and closed dustbins are kept inside the classroom. 

⮚ Classrooms are sanitized every day after school. 

 

 

Instructions to be followed by Students and Parents 

⮚ Parents should sensitize and teach their ward to follow hygiene practices. 

⮚ Parents should clean and sanitize their ward’s uniform and belongings daily at high 

temperatures, using bleach based detergent powder/liquid/soap, without shaking the 

clothes. 

⮚ Parents should not send their ward to school if any member of the family, or anybody 

with whom the ward has come in close contact, is suspected to have Covid-19 infection. 

⮚ Parents should regularly monitor the health of their wards. 

⮚ Students should always wear a mask in the school campus (carry extra masks, napkins 

and sanitizer bottles). 

⮚ Students should maintain physical distance from other students and teachers. 

⮚ Students should wash hands frequently or use hand sanitizer regularly. 

⮚ Students should carry their own personal water bottles/tiffins to the school. 

 

We will be following all the guidelines and procedures as per the directives received from 

the government. 

Let’s pray to Almighty to give us strength and power to overcome the difficulties and to 

make this re-opening of the school a success. 

 

Wishing all the Students, Parents and Teachers Good Luck! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Note: Consent form is attached along with this circular. (Kindly submit the same if not 

yet submitted) 

 

Parents are requested to print, fill, sign and submit the consent form in the school office. 

Confirmation for offline classes will be considered after physical consent form are submitted 

in the school. Parents to carry the consent form along with them on the first day of school. 

 
 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Principal 
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